
 

 

March 1, 2019 

Principal’s Message 
-Mrs. Lenn 

Thank you for your patience this week as we fixed our heating system.  Unfortunately it took a 
little longer to fix the heat in a few of the classrooms.  I was so proud of our students and how well 
they handled themselves as we moved them to heated rooms, and/or carried on with lessons while 
wearing their coats.  I think some of them enjoyed observing the process of the repair.   

Parents, we have had many children sick this week.  Remember that children need to 24 
hours fever free with no medication in order to return to school.  Also, if your child has been sick, 
and you are debating about sending them back to school, keep them home an extra day to 
recover.  We appreciate your help in keeping the illnesses from spreading as much as possible. 
Please remind your child to wash their hands frequently as we all hope for spring to arrive soon! 
Thank you.  

Our spring book fair is approaching!  The book fair will take place during the week of March 
18-22.  It will also be open during our March 14 open house and after 9:00 mass on March 17. 
Students will visit the book fair to preview the books and possibly shop with their class.  Teachers 
will be signing up for a time slot, for look for information to come from your child’s teacher regarding 
when they will be attending. 

 



https://goo.gl/forms/REsBN40d10xRnap92

